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To:  WG and SJ Dell Ltd  
  

LICENCE TYPE REQUEST TO CHANGE – CLARIFICATION  
 

Dear Mr Dell, 
 

Thank you for returning your TECFO-001a form promptly. We understand that you are 

making a request to change the type of licence you are applying for from a non-
transitional to a transitional licence. 

 
As outlined on the form TECFO-001a, your application for this request will be reviewed 
by reference to; your responses during the cockle review process, your TECFO-001 

application form, and relevant prior communications between yourself and KEIFCA or its 
officers, and legal advice provided to the Authority. 

 
To facilitate this review, please could you clarify or confirm the following: 

 
1. The reason that you decided to apply for a non-transitional licence. 
2. The extent of the regard (if any) you gave to the Management Plan when making 

your decision to apply for a non-transitional licence. 
3. When it was that you first became aware as to the effect of Article 5(12) of TECFO 

2024 as made. 
 

Please could you reply to this letter by 3pm on 23 July 2025. This should be sent via 

email to info@kentandessex-ifca.gov.uk.  
 

Yours sincerely  
 

  
 

Dr Will Wright 
Chief IFCO 
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